
NEW TO HOMESCHOOLING IN OHIO?


If this is your first year homeschooling in Ohio, you may have questions about how we do 
things according to our state law. One of the best resources available (besides the actual law 
itself!) is the Ohio Homeschooling Parents website.


https://ohiohomeschoolingparents.com


This page gives everything you need to know about the notification process. Follow their steps 
to getting started! 


***Note about upcoming changes: The current notification process will be changing in October 
due to a change in our state homeschool law. Please find information on that in the “New 
Homeschool Law” tab, as well as on the above website.


If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out! 


Sam Budd

(614) 446-2833

Lovebudds@mac.com

https://ohiohomeschoolingparents.com

